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Board of Assessors Meeting
September 9, 2014

Assessor’s Dept.
Present: Nick Bono, Chairman, Tim Brady and Richard Cole, Board and Ken Hull, Assessor M40

Motor Vehicle Commitments

1992 Motor Vehicle Commitment was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $5.73. Unanimous
3-0-0.

1994 Motor Vehicle Commitment was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $6.25.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

1993 Motor Vehicle Commitment was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $6/25.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

2010 Motor Vehicle Commitment was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $57.29.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

Motor Vehicle Abatements

2014 Motor Vehicle Abatements was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $6,945.96.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

2012 Motor Vehicle Abatements was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $95.63.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

Boat Commitment

2015 Boat Commitment was reviewed and signed by the Board for a total of $25,386.00. Unanimous 3-
0-0.

A report from the Barnstable County Commissioners for County Tax was reviewed and signed by the
Board for a total of $147,008.00. Unanimous 3-0-0.

A report for the Barnstable County Commissioners for Environmental Protection Fund Tax was reviewed
and signed by the Board for a total of $157,613.00. Unanimous 3-0-0.

Orleans Charter Review Committee

The Orleans Charter Review Committee is in a process of determining whether to make
recommendations for change to the Orleans Home Rule Charter. The Review Board is requesting to
complete a survey by all Board members. Need to be back by 15" of September.

70 Sparrowhawk Ln — A letter from Ryder & Wilcox was received for review. The property is
unbuildable with its current conditions. The Board has agreed to lower the assessment when they
receive an abatement application for the taxpayer. Unanimous 3-0-0.

Hamilton Viking Ln — An application was received to determine if the property is entitled to continue in
the Forestry Program under Chapter 61. All the documents were present as well as the signed
application. The Board has agreed and signed the approval of the application for renewal. Unanimous
3-0-0.




Course 101

The course is being offered in Hanover in October and November for six weeks. Dick Cole has agreed to
attend so that he can continue to be on the Board of Assessors. The first class starts 10-15.

Ken Hull had each Board member sign into Gateway to electronically sign the LA-3 & 4, LA-13 & 15.
A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 pm.
Respectfully Submitted

Micah Gilmore, Recording Secretary




